
SEPA Comment Letter

August 29, 2022

ATTN GABRIEL CLARK

CITY OF PUYALLUP

GCLARK@PUYALLUPWA.GOV

Record ID:  SR0274753

RE: SEPA Review, PLPSP20220079

Dear Gabriel Clark:

The Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department's Environmental Health Program received the above 

mentioned checklist on May 25, 2022 and has the following comment(s):

Prior to the start of any actual construction, facility plans are required to be turned into the Tacoma-Pierce 

County Health Department Food and Community Safety Program for review and approval of construction or 

changes to any retail food service establishment, school kitchen, school, water recreational facility or camp.  

Please contact the Food Safety Program at (253) 649-1417 or food@tpchd.org for further information.

Thank you for the opportunity to respond.

Sincerely,

Erica Welborn

Environmental Health Specialist II

Environmental Health Division

Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department

3629 South D Street, Tacoma WA 98418

(253) 649-1400

www.tpchd.org

5530.rpt

Page 1 of 1


